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You are Invited! 
 

United Methodist Men Breakfast at 8am in the Fellowship 
Hall 

 
This Sunday, July 9 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Come Join the Fun this Sunday, July 9 

  

 Family Tabletop Game night in the Fellowship Hall every 

other Sunday from 3pm - 6pm. Next game day is July 9. 
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

K-6th Grade Sunday School -> FAMILY STYLE! 

  

WHO:  Calling all families of K-6th graders! We are beginning a consolidated, 

family focused, family led Sunday School class where adults and children can 

http://www.weavervilleumc.org/


 

worship and fellowship together! 

 

WHERE:  Come join us Upstairs in Education Building room 301! 

 

WHAT:  We started the series:  Heroic -Stepping out heroically in our faith 

 

WHEN: Sunday mornings at 10 am! We  hope to continue this fun gathering 

through the summer! 

 

If you are new and would like to jump in, please email us. All are welcome! 

As always, if you are interested in being added to the volunteer rotation for Sunday 

Youth and Children activities please reach out to the office to get added into the 

rotation.  office@weavervilleumc.org 
 

 

 

 

Saturday, July 8 

 
Join us from 9:00am to 5:00pm for our next sewing bee! 

 
Fellowship Center: Main room and Love Conference Room 

A bee day is a fun time with like-minded quilters working on individual 
projects. Bring your sewing supplies and come get crafty with us! All kinds of 
sewing projects are welcome, not just quilting. You are welcome to stay for 
all of just part of the day -- whatever works for your schedule. There will be 

show & tell, Q& A if you are stuck, & a whole day devoted to your 
project. Please contact Angela Moser at 828-215-2642 or 

email Missangelf@outlook.com 
 

mailto:youth@weavervilleumc.org
mailto:office@weavervilleumc.org?subject=Youth%20and%20Children%27s%20Program%20Help&body=I%27m%20interested%20in%20helping%20with%20youth%20and%20children!
mailto:Missangelf@outlook.com


 

 

The July-August edition of the Upper Room devotional is 
here. Pickup your copy in the narthax of the sanctuary. 

 

 

  



 

 
 
  
  

 

 

 

Come for Fellowship 

 

Throughout July different groups will host cookies and lemonade on 
the lawn giving us the opportunity to mingle, catch up and meet 

some new folks. 
 
  

 



 

 

 
The B.E.A.R. ministry and our clients say THANK YOU for all your support! 
Currently our greatest needs are for the following: 
Infant car seats, bassinets, crib mattresses, infant bouncy seats, shoes for 6- 
9 months. Boys 3T tops and shorts. Boys 4T and 5 T shorts.   Any non-
expired car seats or boosters for car. Gently used/outgrown clothing & 
equipment always appreciated. 
See the Amazon Wishlist on the church 
website. https://www.weavervilleumc.org Click BEAR Closet for ideas 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Help with 1st Mondays of the month for 
afternoon  pickups from 5-7pm and 2nd & 4th from  10am-noon on a 
one time or regular basis. 
  

  
 

 

 

 

 

ABCCM NORTH CRISIS MINISTRY 

 
Food prices continue to go up and the children are now out of school. In 

school, kids receive breakfast and lunch.  The crisis ministry is expecting a 
large increase in families needing assistance from Weaverville, Woodfin, 

Leicester, Alexander and Barnardsville.   
 

Urgent needs: 
Canned Chicken, Tuna, Beef Stew, Chef Boyardee,  Hearty Soups, Juice, Jelly, 

Canned Vegetables, Dry Pinto Beans, Canned Fruit,  Adult Cereal. 
 
 

Every bit of food we collect is distributed through the North ABCCM pantry. 
All money donated with the notation ABCCM North is used to purchase food for 

the North Buncombe pantry only. 
 

Please make out any checks to ABCCM North 
  

 

 

https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=d0fd9d22b6&e=63af26db06


 

 

 

We wish all a very fun and safe summer, but please remember to 
continue your financial support of our church.  Expenses accrue 

throughout the year and our ability to meet all obligations are dependent 
on the contributions received. 

 

Thank you!! 
  

 

 

 

 
 

  

Explorers Class 

 
 Christianity and World Religions by Adam Hamilton.  

We meet on Sundays at 10 am in the Love Conference Rooms. 

 

  

Ignite Class 

 

We will take a summer break and resume study in August. Have a blessed, 

joyful and peaceful summer! 

 

  



 

 

 
  

A new 3-month women’s Bible study will start in August. 
Dates & study material to be announced soon. 

Contact Angela Moser at 828-215-2642 
or Missangelf@outlook.com if you are interested.  

  
 

 

 

 
  
 
  

  

 

 

mailto:Missangelf@outlook.com


 

Worship Service 

You are invited to join us this Sunday morning for our worship service at 8:45am and  11:00am, 

and we have many options to suit your comfort level: 

• attend inside the Sanctuary 

• watch the live stream on YouTube 

• park in the church parking lot and listen to the service in your vehicle by 

tuning your FM radio to 90.9 

• bring lawn chairs and listen outside on the front lawn (A radio will be 

broadcasting the service.) 

  

**Worship Service Times** 

          

Sunday School at 10 am 

         Worship at 11 am. Communion on the first Sunday of each month 
 

 

 
 

Praises: 
New Member: Warren Gearrick 

New Members Rod and Ann Gaddy; Charlie Weaver 

Vacation Bible School 

 Billy Stowe recovered from fall 

Praises/Concerns: 
  Bailey Howard, Samantha Loveland, Lori Reese, Emily Sewell,  

Sharon and George Waltman, Chris Whorshom, 

 

Families of Deceased: 
Family of Phyllis Lee 

Family of Lee Roy Griffin 

 

Concerns: 
The disaffiliation  within the United Methodist Church 

 Michael B., Lorraine Barter, Marie Bertini, Chris, Ed Blount,  Tammy Cable, 

Jim Champion, David Coffey, Cynthia,  Baby Davis, Deb,  Lisa Dennison, Pat 

Duncan, Sandra Dyson, Lincoln Dyson, Cole Finch, Beth Finlay, Warren 

Gearrick,  Michael Gomon,  Martha and Jack Harris, Vickie Harris, Lynn and 

Cliff Harvery,  Emma Hughey, Becky Humphrey, Allen Johnson, Rebecca 

Johnson, Joyce Jost,  Carrol Lawrence,  Amanda Linstrom, Logan, Matt 

Lovelace, Lucy, Alex McBride, Nancy McCrink, Jan McNamara-Houck, Margie 

Morelock,  Robin Murray,  Dan Nester, Rick and Julie Phillips, Pearl 

Phillips, Porras Family, Raelyn, John Ramsey, Venus Roberts, The 

Robertsons, Serena and Will Robertson, Doris Sorrells, Thomas Stade, Joan 

Stafford, Greg Strohm, Tara and Trace, Robert Teller, Alex and Katrina 

Tensi,  Steve Tensi Sr., Ruth Ann Tensi, Holence Topkin, Robin 

Truscott,  Michael Watkins, Faye Williams, Harold Williams, Jean 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAmGIzE0NZIhe63PwJP_gSg/videos


 

Williams,  Claire Williamson 

 

Please request changes to the prayer list here. 
 

 

  

 
 

Supporting the Church 

  

General Giving By Week: 

Target Giving Goal each week:  $9,000.00 

 

June 4:       $5,430.00 

June 11:     $7,920.00 

June 18:     $5,005.00 

June 25:     $5,307.00 

July 2:        $8,379.00 

 

As of June 30, 2023 

Revenue     $ 175,705.47 

Expenses   $  189,090.17 

Total           $   -13,384.70 

 

As of July 6, 2023 

Mortgage    $224,859.54 

 

Attendance at  worship: 

 

6/4/2023:         9am: 42        11am: 99 = 141 total 

6/11/2023:       9am: 44        11am: 75 = 119 total 

6/18/2023:       9am: 19        11am: 92 = 111 total 

6/25/2023:                            11am: 103 total 

7/2/2023:                              11am: 110 total 

 

Finance Update 

Thank you very much to everyone who has continued to support WUMC with 

their contributions! Options to donate: 

1. On our web site 

2. Through your bank's online bill pay 

3. Mail checks to: 

Weaverville United Methodist Church | PO Box 37 |  Weaverville, NC 28787 

https://www.weavervilleumc.org/prayer-requests/
http://www.weavervilleumc.org/donations


 

 

Did you miss Sunday's service?  By clicking here you can still watch it 

 

 

Deadline for newsletter submissions: 

12:00pm (Noon) on Tuesdays 
  

 

https://youtu.be/Gl-KMX4L68I

